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NOTICE 

 
This is to inform that all such candidates who are desirous to take 

admission in MBA-Weekend program can apply for one seat that 

has been declared vacant because of withdrawal of student as on 

date.  All such candidates can apply upto 12th August, 2017 in the 

office of the Dean, USMS upto 5:00 P.M and the admission for the 

said seat will take place on 14th August, 2017 at 2:00 P.M. If any 

more seat is declared vacant upto 12th August, 2017 than that will 

also be filled on 14th August, 2017.  

 

 

 

(Prof. Sanjiv Mittal) 

Dean 

 

Copy to:- 

(i) Incharge, Admission Branch 

(ii) Coordinator, MBA-Weekend Program 

(iii) Incharge, Server room for uploading on the University Website. 

(iv) Guard File  


